
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF WEST BARABOO 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Plan Commission of the Village of West Baraboo will hold a 

public hearing on September 12, 2023, at the Village Hall, 500 Cedar Street, West Baraboo, 

Wisconsin, beginning at 6:00 p.m.,  for the purpose of giving an opportunity to any 

interested person to be heard in regard to the following application: Application of JCW 

Baraboo LLC for a conditional use permit under sections 17.14 and 17.28(4)(c) of the 

Municipal Code of West Baraboo to allow for construction of 10 multiple-family residences 

with 12 units per building on property located at 1850 W. Pine St. (PIN 191-0002-30610), 

currently zoned as Commercial.  A copy of the conditional use application is available for 

inspection at Village Hall, 500 Cedar Street, West Baraboo, WI, Monday through Friday 8 

a.m. to 5 p.m. (Phone: 608-356-2516)  

 


